Noter og meddelelser

Kongres om skonomi og kultur

A three day international conference on
scultural economics and plannings will be
held in 1982 on May 26 to 28 in Holland.
The conference will be developed by the
Boekmanfoundation and the Ministry of
Cultural Aftairs of the Netherlands in co-
dperation with the Association for Cultural
Economics and the Cultural and Leisure
unit, Center for Urban Studies, the Univer-
sity of Akron (USA).

The conference aims to provide a forum
for academic economists working in cultural
studies. Also economists engaged in policy-
making in the cultural field are invited to
participate in the conference.

We are looking for scholars and practitio-
ners who want to prepare a paper in English
for the conference.

Papers will reflect the latest state of rese-
arch on a subject in the field of »Economics
and Culture«. Most likely one of the main
subjects of the conference will be »Arts in
the City«.

Abstracts of papers are requested to be

sent to the secretary of the conference be-
fore September 15 th, 1981.
Those who want to be discussants of papers
and those who want to attend, are invited to
write to the secretary of the conference:
Jaap van Straalen, Boekmanfoundation,
Herengracht 415, 1017 BP Amsterdam, The
Netherlands.

Verdenskongres for akonomer
International Economic Association. hvor-
af Nationalpkonomisk Forening er med-
lem, afholder sin 7. verdenskongres i 1983
i Vesteuropa om emnet Structural Change,
Interdependence and  World
Development. I den anledning er vi blever
anmodet om at viderebringe fplgende med-
delelse:

Economic

»The International Economic Association
is organizing in 1981, 1982 and 1943 vari-
ous round-table conferences leading op o
a world congress on »Structural Change,
Economic Interdependence and World
Development«,

Authors of recent contributions to aspects
of the above subject matter are invited 1o
send abstracts of their work to the Secreta-
riat of the IEA (4 rue de Chevreuse, 75006
Paris, France) so that they may be for-
warded to the different organizers likely to
be interested in their contributions for a
round-table conference or for the Con-
gress. A copy might also be sent directly o
the President of the IEA, Professor Victor
L. Urquidi, at: El Colegio de Mexico, Ca-
mino al Ajusco No. 20, Mexico 20, D.F.,
Apartado Postal 20-671, Mexico. «



